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Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 
 
Baker County High School hopes this school year will be full of fun, learning, and special memories for 

your child.  We take pictures throughout the school year and display them in many ways.  They are 

displayed on the classroom and hallway bulletin boards, newspapers, computer screen savers, class reports 

and presentations, newsletters, yearbooks, Facebook, Instagram, other social media, websites, Daily Growl, 

and many other ways.  In addition, student names are often printed in the above listed locations, as well as 

our local newspapers.  We are proud of our students and publicly praise, reward, and recognize students for 

their accomplishments.   

 

If you DO NOT want your child to participate in these public recognitions, please call Baker County High 

School at (904) 259-6286 or visit our website at www.bakerk12.org. 

 
As always, we appreciate your help and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Johnnie R. Jacobs, 
Principal 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

I DO NOT give permission for my child’s picture and/or name to be used, printed, or published. 
 
Student’s Name _____________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature ___________________ Contact Number ___________________ 

 
 

 

“Home of the Wildcats” 

Baker County High School 
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